
Wenonah Historical Society 

General Membership Meeting 

The Wenonah Historical Society (WHS) met at 7:30 PM on March 11, 2022 at the Community Center.  

President Charlie Horan welcomed members to the first in-person meeting since the December Holiday 

Dinner. 

Secretary’s Minutes had been circulated via email. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Scott Barnes reported that we have a balance of $10,114. 23.  He noted that the history of Wenonah 

written by Marjorie Lentz has been reprinted.  Copies are available for sale. 

Historic Home Plaques 

Larry Smith reported that he is researching deeds for 4 plaques.  He also reported that Drew Burrus from 

Swedesboro donated items he found when helping clean out the Wenonah United Methodist Church 

after the church closed.  The items included: a 1927 church directory; a newsletter prepared by the 

church about the men and women serving in World War II; and four “refrigerator magnets” replicating 

4th of July program covers. 

Charlie displayed an atlas/gazetteer which was donated to the Wenonah Historical Society by Kirby and 

Kingsley Lentz in memory of their mother, Marjorie Lentz.  The atlas is from 1876 and contains maps of 

Gloucester and Salem Counties.  WHS is grateful to Kirby and Kingsley for their generosity. 

The hostess for the evening was Barbara Conway.  Hostesses for April will be Deb Montemore and Sue 

Smith. 

Following adjournment of the meeting, the program was introduced by Jennie McQuaide.  The program 

titled “G. G. Green’s Opera House” was presented by Jim Scythes, President of the Gloucester County 

Historical Society (GCHS).  GCHS declined to have the program recorded. 

Submitted by Jennie McQuaide, Secretary 

Future programs: 

April 8, 2022 – History of Wenonah Elementary School presented by Lou McCall – meeting will take 

place at the Wenonah Elementary School at 7:30 PM 

May 13, 2022 – Picnic at Community Center – Show and Tell – presentations by members 


